
On Tuesday 15th December Gateway Academy spread some
Christmas cheer to our local neighbours and Care Homes. The

children delivered hand made cards to the people of our
community and the staff safely visited Hollins Bank Care Home

and Highgrove Rest Home. 
The residents and staff were so pleased to see us. The cards

and gifts that we shared brightened up their day. In return for
our generosity the children received a lovely little treat and

some heart warming messages. 
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